
February 2020 
 

Chesterbrook Academy 
Pembroke Pines 

Dear Parents,  

 

The year is off to a great start so far and we’re enjoying spending the winter season with you and 
your children. This time of year our students spend extra time participating in our SPARK physical 
fitness program, ensuring that they are able to work on their gross motor skills no matter the 
weather. We’re having a great time jumping, dancing and playing together! 
  
We also want to extend a heartfelt welcome to the new families that have joined us in January and 
thank our existing families for their continued support.   
 
Have a wonderful month and Happy Valentine’s Day! 
  
Respectfully, 

J.B. Arbelo-Bean, Principal 

Jeanette.arbelo-bean@chesterbrookacademy.com 

 

 



2020-21 
SCHOOL YEAR 

Dates to Remember 

Find us on Facebook!  There you will 

see announcements, reminders, and 

pictures of the kiddos! 

We’re at www.facebook.com/

ChesterbrookAcademy 

Dental Awareness Day 

Wednesday, February 5 

 

Sweetheart Red & Pink Day  

Friday, February 14 

 

School Closed - President’s Day / PDD 

Monday, February 17 

 

Progress Reports Issued 

Friday, February 21 

 

St. Jude’s Trike-a-Thon 

Friday, February 28 

 

Parent Folders Go Home 

Friday, February 28 
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Are you planning on re-enrolling for the next 

school year? We hope so! Please let us know as 

soon as possible so that we can ensure your 

child is placed on the roster. Our management 

team is available to address any questions or 

concerns you have.  

  

If you’re not currently receiving photos and 
daily reports for your child you can easily 
change this by downloading the Links 2 Home 
app on your phone. Just type ‘Links 2 Home’ in 
the search bar for the Apple App Store or 
Google Play Store. After downloading Links 2 
Home you can register with the same email 
address that you used to enroll your child in 
our school. 

  
This President’s Day, Chesterbrook will be closed.  

Our staff and faculty will be participating in a        

Professional Development Day.  We have a full day 

of learning planned for 

ourselves, so we may con-

tinue to bring the best 

quality  education to our We love our parents!  
  
Do you know any parents who have recently moved 
to the area, are expecting a baby or are unhappy with 
their current preschool? We value our current parents 
and would love more families like yours at our school! 
Refer a new family to our school and your family 
could receive a free week of tuition. For more infor-
mation, see the administrative team. 


